
 

 

7 January 2021                        Our Ref: 10421001 
                  

Day Work - Street Lighting Improvements - Wentworth Avenue, Surry Hills 
 

We will soon start work to improve Wentworth Avenue between Elizabeth Street and 

Liverpool Street, Surry Hills. These works will improve reliability of the street lighting, 

maintain pedestrian safety, and enhance road user visibility in the area.  

 

What work is being done?   

       •    Installation of new smartpoles  

       •    Installation of underground electrical cables 

       •    Road and footpath restoration 

 

When will work start? 

The City's contractor, Sydney Civil, will start work in about four weeks. Work will be carried 

out during the day between 7:30am and 5:30pm Monday to Friday, 7:30am and 3:30pm 

Saturday. The work is expected to take about four months to complete, weather permitting.  

  

Will there be any disruption? 

We will take steps to minimise any impact on you. However, there will be some machinery 

noise, temporary restrictions to vehicle parking and alternative pedestrian access. In the event 

of wet weather, work will commence the following day. If unsuitable weather continues, we will 

notify you of the change in scheduling. 

 

Please note that works maybe rescheduled at short notice because of the current Covid-19 

global pandemic. The safety of our communities, customers and staff is our top priority. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation while we carry out these important works.  
 

Find out more 

For more information, please contact Sydney Civil community relations team on 1300 997 858 
or email community@sydneycivil.com 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
      
Winston Zhu 
Project Coordinator  
 

 
 
 


